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Investor Webinar Invitation 
 
 
Globe Metals & Mining Limited (ASX: GBE) (“Globe” or “Company”) is pleased to invite shareholders 
and prospective investors to attend an upcoming webinar presentation. 

The webinar will be held via Zoom at 2:00pm AWST / 4:00pm AEST on Monday, 3 June 2024. 

Registration is available through the following link:  

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/9717169558987/WN_x7qN9E3lSBqRbau_2M70Rw#/registration 

The webinar will be delivered by Chief Executive Officer, Paul Smith, and will feature an interview and a 
live Q&A with the audience, providing participants the opportunity to ask Mr Smith any questions about 
Globe. 

Key topics will include:  

• Globe’s optimisation study results inclusive of going the in-country niobium / tantalum refinery 
step using carbo-chlorination technology; 

• the Company’s recent announcement on the planned project funding structure; and 

• the way forward – key project development steps. 

A recorded copy of the webinar will be made available following the event. 

Authorisation for Release 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company’s Chief Executive Officer, Paul 
Smith. 

For further information, please contact: 

Paul Smith 
Chief Executive Officer 
+61 8 6118 7240 
paul.smith@globemm.com 
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